
CITY OF PHOENIX 
 

Distributed Antenna System at PHX 
Request for Proposals (RFP) 

 
 
The City of Phoenix Aviation Department anticipates releasing RFP AVN15-102 
for a Distributed Antenna System at Phoenix Sky Harbor International Airport 
(PHX). 
 
RFP documents are expected to be available September or October 2014. 
 
Once issued, RFP AVN15-102 may be obtained by visiting 
www.phoenix.gov/solicitations. To be notified by email when the RFP is available 
please email your name, company name, telephone, and the name of this RFP to 
busopps.aviation@phoenix.gov. Although the Aviation Department sends courtesy 
email notifications, interested parties are responsible for monitoring 
www.phoenix.gov/solicitations for business opportunities. 


